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Hi  Racketeers
Welcome to this Club Afternoon Special Edition.

Tennis
Despite a bit of a blustery day, loads of you great racketfans turned up to club afternoon and some excellent tennis was played. It was especially good to welcome Chris, Gordon and Bruce back to become stalwarts.
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Chris, Dave, Richard and Gordon.
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Bruce and Mark. 
 Special thanks to Mark for taking the old netting and padding to the tip. Another eye-sore taken away.
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Great to welcome club stalwart Mike Stevens back after a recent operation. He’ll be back gracing the courts soon. He is a natural volleyer.
And many of us went to the bar for a well-deserved refresher.  
Come and join us. You’ll be very welcome.
Miscellany
News from Andy Lloyd
· Winter league tennis for ladies and men leagues looks set fair to start.
· He is about to introduce a new club competition for men. Contact him directly for more details.

The resetting of court 4 lights is now set for Tuesday am. Bad weather intervened last week.

We are in need of brushes, brooms, & garden tools so if you have any to spare please leave them in the pavilion.

Squash/Racketball
Great to see more of you back on the courts.
Squash England are circulating a questionnaire about recent experiences – you might want to take a look.
See you on court, racketfans
.  Best wishes from Gringo.
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